
2024 NMLS Annual Conference & Training
Registration Now Open
Sep 13, 2023

Washington, D.C. – The Conference of State Bank Supervisors today announced
registration for the 2024 NMLS Annual Conference & Training is open and can be
completed on the conference website. The NMLS Annual Conference will be held in San
Antonio, Texas, Feb. 13 – 16, 2024 at the San Antonio Marriott Rivercenter on the River
Walk.

The NMLS Annual Conference is the single largest event where state financial services
regulators and individuals representing the mortgage, consumer finance, debt and
money services businesses join to receive the latest information on nonbank licensing
and supervision policy and system developments.

“The NMLS Annual Conference is an important event for state financial services
regulators and industry,” said Vickie Peck, CSBS executive vice president. “The
conference offers a range of tailored sessions, engaging discussions, and opportunities
for regulators and industry to raise their voice on emerging policy, regulatory and system
developments impacting their daily operations.”

Industry professionals who register for the NMLS Annual Conference now through Dec. 22
at 11:59 p.m. CT will receive the early-bird discount rate of $1,395. The rate will increase
to $1,595 on Dec. 23. The registration fee for regulators is $995.

CSBS has operated NMLS on behalf of state regulators for 15 years. State regulators
created the system to better manage the license application process for mortgage
industry professionals conducting business across multiple states.  Congress mandated
NMLS for nationwide use with the SAFE Act of 2008.

In 2022, approximately 662,000 state-licensed companies and individuals, and depository
institutions (as required by the SAFE Act) maintained their licenses or registrations
through NMLS. The majority of these state-licensed companies are in the mortgage
industry.

https://web.cvent.com/event/43d7d495-fccd-486f-b507-12dd168cff7b/summary
https://www.csbs.org/newsroom/making-nmls-podcast-series
https://mortgage.nationwidelicensingsystem.org/SAFE/Pages/default.aspx


For more information about the NMLS Annual Conference, visit www.nmlsconference.org.
Credentialed media who wish to attend the event should contact CSBS Communications
at newsroom@csbs.org.

Contact: Vonnetta Cornish, 202-728-5752, vcornish@csbs.org  

Twitter: @CSBSNews

The Conference of State Bank Supervisors (CSBS) is the national organization of bank
regulators from all 50 states, American Samoa, District of Columbia, Guam, Puerto Rico
and U.S. Virgin Islands. State regulators supervise roughly three-quarters of all U.S. banks
and a variety of non-depository financial services. CSBS, on behalf of state regulators,
also operates the Nationwide Multistate Licensing System to license and register non-
depository financial service providers in the mortgage, money services businesses,
consumer finance and debt industries. 
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